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T H E SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

July 2, 1940 

Dear Mr. Messersmith: 

Thank you for your letter of June twenty-sixth 

relative to possible encroachments on this hemisphere 

from Europe. I have the benefit of what you say. 

Sincerely youra, 

The Honorable 

Q-. S. Messersmlth, 

American Ambassador, 

Habana. 


